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Comments: While grazing livestock on public lands is a long-standing practice, it should not be done without

concern for the impacts it has on wildlife and habitat. Grazing introduces weeds, disease, and alters the plant

composition of public lands, and reduces forage for wildlife. Limiting sheep grazing where they can interface with

bighorn sheep populations is a responsible action. Bighorns face many threats and don't need this additional

threat when there are plenty of non-bighorn landscapes still available for grazing. 


